
Information  

 
You will be receiving this information because you will be attending a Woodland Play Centre event. Most events 

and parties will entail playing outdoors, exploring, getting muddy and dirty, playing with natural elements and 

loose parts. Therefore you will need to come prepared!  

 

Wear; warm (old) clothes, bring waterproof coat / trousers, sturdy footwear (walking or Wellington boots), hat 

and gloves. For children a full change of clothes is advisable – remember there is no such thing as bad weather 

just bad clothing! Perhaps a bin liner to sit on in the car if very wet weather! 

 

Directions  
 

A map and road directions are below, to help avoid congestion & confusion on arrival please ensure you read 

our simple guidelines;  

 

• When you reach the stoned entrance into the woods on your left, turn in and you will see two 

gateways. You need to drive in through the lower gate (on the left as you look at them) and not block 

the entrance or track into the other gateway.  

• Park inside the lower gate entrance to the woods on the stoned area. Please park as tidily as possible to 

allow other cars to park too.  

• Do not drive down the mud track. The woods are a CAR FREE ZONE. If possible try not to block the mud 

track, in case access is required for emergency services.  

• If you need a quick get-away and do not want to get blocked in, it maybe wise to park outside the 

woodland. If doing so, please do not block the road, as it can be a busy lane with traffic and farm 

machinery.  

• There are a few good places to pull in and safely park, so it is safe to un-load your children. Just before 

arriving at the woodland, coming from the A358 you will drive under a canopy of trees. On the left 

there is a pull-in under the beech trees and next to a newly planted hedge. Park here and walk up the 

road to the gateway. Alternatively, drive past this pull-in and as the road starts to sweep to the left, the 

entrance to the woods will be on your left. Here there is a turning on the right (there is a little grass 

triangle). Turn right and just up the lane is a grass verge on the left. Cars can be temporarily park there.  

• Please do not use the postcode for the registered address in your sat-navs to find the woodland; it will 

take you to the wrong place! 

• We are sorry to cause inconvenience but dogs are not allowed in the woods, unless prior permission is 

sought from Louise. We are on the edge of the Quantock Hills and there are good walking opportunities 

there. We can point you in the right direction if you are un-familiar with the area. Thank you.      

 

You will be met at the car park by the Playworkers who will be leading the adventurous journey, so please 

contain your excitement and wait until you are collected!  



 


